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Hi,
 
July 2,2021 we had our wildlife monitor on the awar road during the day and evening, Aem
know/knew caribou around the mine and continued with the Blast and two years in a row blast had
happened with caribou around as it is caribou migration season in Rankin Inlet, amazing last year no
charges were made and I hope undrer the wildlife act charges can be done. Im not being racist as I
heard wildlife charging people in Whale Cove due to caribou that were forgotten which were for
mikku making program, wildlife were on it just like that and wildlife should police the industry a lot
more and do more patrols. Aem sure have been getting away with a lot of things, ie couple pipelines
@ km 26 and km 27 without permit and license in 2020, which we sent pictures for proof, report
was done. I sure hope under the wildlife act charges are made, so disrespectful and careless act for
Aem when it comes to our wildlife , no concerns period.
 
Andrew
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